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Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are excited to launch our club provision for the autumn term, which will begin on Monday 

12th September. Ad-Hoc Club House sessions and Breakfast Club will be starting from Monday 

5th September. Each club costs £15 for the term. Breakfast club and Ad-Hoc Club House 

sessions will cost £1.00 per day. 

Monday 

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 

Singing Club Reception - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 

Football Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 

Tuesday 

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 

Football Club Reception - Y2 3:45 - 4:45 

Wednesday 

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 

Basketball Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 

Thursday 

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 

Archery Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 

Cooking Club Years 3 - 6 3:30 - 5:00 

Friday 

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 

Computing Club Years 4 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 

Volleyball Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 

 

To sign up, please log on to your ParentPay accounts. The clubs will be live on ParentPay by 

3pm on Monday 5th September 2022! Each club space is offered on a first come, first served 

basis. 

If you would like to make any changes with the club you have purchased, please let the 

office know by Monday 26th September 2022. 

Kind Regards, 

Atera Meho 


